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The Parish of  
Saint Catherine of Siena 

THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD:  
SUNDAY, JANUARY 8, 2022 

 

SAT, Jan 8: Mass: Livestreamed at 4:00pm, on demand thereafter 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________   

Welcome 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: Confession 
 TUESDAYS:  6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 THURDAYS:  7:00am - 7:25am 
 

Adoration of the  
Blessed Sacrament: 
 TUESDAYS:  6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 

Daily Mass:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 7:30am   
CIVIC HOLIDAYS: 9:00am 
Open to the Public, and 
Livestreamed. Available  
on-demand during the day. 

 

Rosary:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 8:00am   
FRIDAY: 7:30am   
Open to the Public and 
Livestreamed.  

Sunday Mass: 
 SATURDAY VIGIL:  
  4:00pm, 7:15pm 
 SUNDAY MASS: 
  7:30am, 9:00am, 11:00am 

Livestreamed at 4:00pm Saturday. 
Available on-demand thereafter. 

__________________________________________________ 
 

New Parishioners: We warmly 
welcome you, and invite you to register 
in our parish community.  Please call 
our office at (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
 SUNDAY: 1:00pm, by appointment. 
 Pre-Baptismal instruction is 
 required for first-time parents. 
 Please call our office at  
 (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 
__________________________________________________ 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
 MON-THURS:  9:00am - 4:30pm 
 FRIDAY:  9:00am - 1:00pm 
 

Location: In Historic Nichols 
 220 Shelton Road 
 Trumbull, CT 06611 
 (203) 377-3133 
 www.stcathtrumbull.com 
 office@stcatherinetrumbull.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 

@StCathTrumbull 
  

               TheParishofStCatherineofSiena 



 

  

Please remember in your prayers the family & friends of our 
Parish serving active duty in the military, especially:  

 

Eli Bair, USN 
LCDR Robert C. Ballard Jr., USN 

Major Gregg Zavadsky, U.S. Army 
Major Caitlin McGowan, U.S. Army 

SPC Zachary Kaesmann, ARNG 
PFC Adam DePasacreta, USMC 

 

We pray for peace and for all serving in the 
military.  We would like to list your family and friends 
currently serving active duty in our armed forces in the 
bulletin.  Kindly email the name/s of your active duty 
family and friends to support@stcatherinetrumbull.com.  

SANCTUARY LAMP 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp,  
which indicates and honors the Real Presence  

of Jesus Christ in the Holy Eucharist,  
burns this week in memory of  

 

Janet Marino 
  

The Sanctuary Lamp is available to be memorialized each week. 
The offering to dedicate the candle above the tabernacle,  
is $50.00. Please call the Parish Office at (203) 377-3133.  

Monday, Jan. 10:   
 7:30AM   Camille and Alfred Gagliardi 
 

Tuesday, Jan. 11:   
 7:30AM  Votive Mass of the Holy Spirit 
 6:00PM-8:00PM Confession and Adoration 
 

Wednesday, Jan. 12:  
 7:30AM   Jerry Roberts 
 

Thursday, Jan. 13:  St. Hilary 
 7:00AM-7:25AM Confessions  
 7:30AM  Vocations to the Priesthood 
 

Friday, Jan. 14:   
 7:30AM  Rosary for Priestly Vocations 
 

Saturday, Jan. 15:  THE SECOND SUNDAY  
  IN ORDINARY TIME     Anticipated 
 4:00PM   Gina Mallone    (Livestreamed) 
 7:15PM   Richard C. Barillari 
 

Sunday, Jan. 16:  THE SECOND SUNDAY  
  IN ORDINARY TIME 
 7:30AM  Frank Ruggiero  
  9:00AM Our Parishioners 
  11:00AM  The Sullivan and Donnelly Families 

Please remember in your daily prayers all the sick  
of our Parish and their caregivers, especially:  

 

Louisa Russo, Marlene Roberts, Beatrice Krafcik,  
and George Bochanski.  

 

To add a name, contact Mary Ellen Kovacs,  
Director of Pastoral Care: (203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PASTORAL CARE: Please contact 
the Parish Office to let us know if 
you have a family member in the 
hospital. Due to hospital 
confidentiality regulations, we are 
no longer consistently notified by 
hospitals, and are often unaware 
of hospitalizations unless we are 
notified by family members.   

Contact Mary Ellen Kovacs, Director of Pastoral Care:  
(203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

MASS INTENTIONS & LITURGICAL SCHEDULE  
FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 9, 2022 

THE PARISH OF SAINT CATHERINE  
OF SIENA CONGRATULATES  

 

James Paul and Carly Marie
(Ciambriello) Beeman 

 

WHO WERE UNITED IN HOLY MATRIMONY  
ON SATURDAY, JANUARY 1, 2022 

RESPECT LIFE 
 

The white rose at the Shrine of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary reminds us all to pray for an increased 

respect for the gift of human life.   
This week, it is offered in memory of  

 

Leonard P. Marcello Sr. 

...anyone who is new to our area,  
anyone who is searching for the truth, or  

anyone who is looking for a spiritual home.  
We are joyfully and faithfully Roman Catholic  
in belief and practice - a community of faith,  
worship, service, and formation - and with  
open hearts we invite all our brothers and  

sisters into a living and saving friendship with  
the Lord Jesus Christ, in the communion of  

His One, Holy, Catholic and Apostolic Church. 

THE PARISH OF  
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA 
WARMLY WELCOMES...  

IN MEMORIAM 
 

The Parish of Saint Catherine of Siena 
extends to the family of  

 

Rose Marie Thibodeau   



 A MESSAGE FROM OUR PASTOR  
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

This weekend, we celebrate the beautiful feast day  
of the Baptism of the Lord.  This brings the Christmas 
Season to a conclusion, though our Nativity scene will 
remain in place until February 2, the Feast of the 
Presentation of Christ in the Temple, or “Candlemas.” 
This is because, for many centuries, the Christmas 
Season extended for 40 days, until Candlemas, and 
the Nativity scene in our church is so beautiful that 
we can all enjoy it for a little longer.  
 

In any case, as we move from the Christmas Season 
back to Ordinary Time, this weekend’s feast gives us  
a chance to ask ourselves an important question Pope 
Francis has repeatedly asked everyone: Do you know 
the date of your Baptism?   
 

Why?  The Holy Father explains it this way: 
 

To know the date of our Baptism is to know a 
blessed day. The danger of not knowing is that we 
can lose awareness of what the Lord has done in 
us, the memory of the gift we have received. Thus, 
we end up considering it only as an event that 
took place in the past – and not by our own will 
but by that of our parents – and so it has no  
impact on the present. We must reawaken the 
memory of our Baptism. 

 

Baptism has a three-fold effect on our soul: it washes 
away the guilt of Original Sin, it makes us a child of 
God by adoption, and it incorporates us into the  
communion of the Church.  For this reason, the day 
on which someone receives Holy Baptism is THE 
most important day of their entire lives! 
 

Finding out the date of your Baptism is easy.  Just call 
the parish where you were baptized, tell them the 
month and year of your birth, and they’ll be able, 
fairly easily, to locate your name and the date of your 
Baptism.  And then it’s something to know and  
remember.  All of us should know the date of our 
Baptism as well as we know the date of our birth. 
Many families mark the date of their children’s  
Baptism with a cake or some small celebration with 
their family, such as a special dessert at dinner that 
day.  That would be a beautiful way to ensure that 
our children know and remember the date of their 
Baptism as well. 
 

Saint Augustine put it so succinctly and beautifully 
when he wrote, “What greater grace could God have 
given to man, than that the Son of God should  
become the Son of Man, so that a son of man” (that’s us) “could become a son of God?  Ask if this were merited, 
ask its reason, ask its justification, and see if you will find any answer other than sheer grace.” 
 

Pope St. Paul VI, who was Pope from 1963 to 1978, in his encyclical letter Ecclesiam Suam, said this, which is  
something for us all to remember:  
 

To be a Christian, to have received holy Baptism, must not be looked upon as something of negligible  
importance.  
 

It must be something which thrills the baptized person to the very core of his being.  
 

May it be so for each one of us. 

God bless you! 

Do you know 

the date 

Baptism? 
of your 



HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH 
GROUP: SUNDAYS 6-8PM 

 

JAN 9: Paul the Apostle:  
Movie & Discussion 

 

Peeking Ahead: JAN 16:  Glow in the Dark Ultimate Fris-
bee and Q&A with Fr. Marcello; JAN 23: Nerf Gun Bat-
tles; JAN 30: TBD (cooking/ culinary related) 

 

All high school students & their friends, are welcome! 
RSVPs appreciated, but not required!  

 

RAYMOND KINGSBURY: Youthgroup@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

Join a vibrant group of men connected by 
our Catholic faith and dedicated to service at St. Cathe-
rine’s and in the wider Trumbull and Bridgeport commu-
nities. Through acts of charity, service to others, and time 
spent in prayer, we make a positive difference in the lives 
of our neighbors every day!  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

JANUARY 15/16 — NEXT WEEKEND —  
IS THE WEEKEND TO JOIN THE KNIGHTS!   

Meet our members after any of the Sunday Masses.   
Enjoy a cup of coffee & a donut and  

learn more about our vibrant council. 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Knights of Columbus Council #5806 meets on the  
3rd Thursday of each month. Join us for our next meeting: 
Jan 20 at 7pm in the Church Hall. Light refreshments. 
 

GARRETT COVINO, Grand Knight St. Catherine of Siena Council 
#5806 gcovino5@comcast.net 

CALLING ALL MEN! 

JOIN THE KNIGHTS! kofc.org/join 

 

From the Choir Loft: As the Christmas Season 
comes to an end this weekend with the Feast of the Bap-
tism of the Lord, I wish to express my sincere thanks to 
all of the members of our Parish Choir, Children’s Choir, 
Parish Quartet, cantors and guest instrumentalists, for the 
hard work and dedication that went into preparing music 
for the Christmas Liturgies at St. Catherine’s this year. 
The parish quartet will be taking a brief break from sing-
ing at the 11am Mass during the winter Ordinary Time 
segment. The quartet will resume during the Lenten Sea-
son on Ash Wednesday. Best wishes for a Happy New 
Year! 

DR. BILL ATWOOD, Director of Music and  
Coordinator of Liturgical Ministries 203-377-3133 x105 or  

WilliamAtwood@stcatherinetrumbull.com  

#MyCatholicHome  
 

We hope that you and your 
family had a beautiful 
Epiphany celebration and 
perhaps found a few 
minutes to inscribe your 
home with the Epiphany 
Blessing.  We hope that you 
will email us your photos of the Epiphany Blessing of 
Chalk in your home to help inspire others to remain close 
to God during the upcoming year, and always. We would 
like  to post them (with your permission) on our social media 
platforms, #MyCatholicHome. Send your photos to sup-
port@ stcatherinetrumbull.com  

 

Social Justice and Charitable Outreach 
 

THREE KINGS PARTY  
UPDATE: Our party for 
Three Kings Day (Solemnity 
of the Epiphany) at the  
Convent of Mary  
Immaculate was canceled 
due to the threat of COVID.  
 

Nevertheless, the children 
were filled with joy upon 
receiving the many  
wonderful gifts provided 
by our parishioners. Thank you all!  
 

Special thanks to Frances Capella for her superb  
organizational skills as she took the lead on this event,  
and to Ken Martin of Colony Grill for his generous  
donation of individual cookie packets and drinks for  
the children. 
 

LOOKING FORWARD to  
other Social Justice and 
Charitable Outreach events 
in the first half of 2022:  
We will partner with 
Knights of Columbus 
Council #5806 of our  
parish for:  
 

 Lenten Food Drive 
early in Lent 

 

 Easter Basket Drive in 
the weeks before Easter 

 

 Baby Shower Supplies Collection in May 
 

 Toiletry Drive (time to be announced)  
 

Information to follow.  
 

If you'd like to be added to an SJCO email volunteer list for 
future information, please contact: 
 

ERIC VOGEL, Coordinator for Social Justice and  
Charitable Outreach: Caritas@stcatherinetrumbull.com 



 

Next Sunday’s Gospel:  

 

THE SECOND SUNDAY  
IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

Next weekend’s Sunday Gospel reading 
is provided here, so that we can think 
and pray about it, and be ready to re-
ceive it into our minds and hearts 
when it is proclaimed at Mass. 

 

There was a wedding at Cana in Gali-
lee, and the mother of Jesus was there. 
Jesus and his disciples were also invit-
ed to the wedding. When the wine ran short, the mother of 
Jesus said to him, “They have no wine.” And Jesus said to 
her, “Woman, how does your concern affect me? My hour 
has not yet come.” His mother said to the servers, “Do what-
ever he tells you.” Now there were six stone water jars there 
for Jewish ceremonial washings, each holding twenty to thir-
ty gallons. Jesus told them, “Fill the jars with water.” So they 
filled them to the brim. Then he told them, “Draw some out 
now and take it to the headwaiter.” So they took it.  And 
when the headwaiter tasted the water that had become wine, 
without knowing where it came from — although the servers 
who had drawn the water knew —, the headwaiter called the 
bridegroom and said to him, “Everyone serves good wine 
first, and then when people have drunk freely, an inferior 
one; but you have kept the good wine until now.” Jesus did 
this as the beginning of his signs at Cana in Galilee and so 
revealed his glory, and his disciples began to believe in him. 
John 2:1-11 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We pray that  
everyone had a blessed and joyful 
Christmas and restful time off. 
 

BLESSING OF BIBLES — 6TH GRADERS 
SAVE THE DATE:  Bring your Bible 
(which you’ll receive in class) to the 9am 
Mass on Sun, Jan 23 for a special 
blessing. 
 

CONFIRMATION: If your child hasn’t  
already done so, please turn in his/her Sponsor Form.  
 

CLASSES THIS WEEK: Take place on Jan 9, 11 & 12. 
  
MASKS: Masks required during Rel Ed. Please help your 
child(ren) remember to bring their mask to class.  
   

Lindsay Tristine, DRE. reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

Faith in Action: Novena for Life  
 

In the nine days surrounding the 49TH 

ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE, our 
Parish will be praying this Novena for 
Life at daily Masses from Jan 19-27. 
We invite you to pray it with us at 
Mass or in your daily prayers at home. 
9 DAYS FOR LIFE is a multi-faceted 
novena for the respect and protection 
of human life. Each day’s intention is accompanied by a 
short reflection and suggested actions. Follow along on 
our Parish’s Facebook page too. Info:  9daysforlife.org.  
 

Heavenly Father, thank you for the precious gift of life. Help us 
to cherish and protect this gift, even in the midst of fear, pain, 
and suffering.  
 

Give us love for all people, especially the most vulnerable, and 
help us bear witness to the truth that every life is worth living.  
 

Grant us the humility to accept help when we are in need, and 
teach us to be merciful to all.  
 

Through our words and actions, may others encounter the out-
stretched hands of Your mercy. We ask this through Christ, 
our Lord. Amen  

 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

With holiday celebrations over, many of us are feeling 
pretty wiped out, physically and emotionally and maybe 
even financially. So to offer you a bit of a boost, here are 
some short quotes that will inspire and give strength. 
Take a moment to reflect on these words of God — heav-
enly help for the new year ahead.  
 

 “My God will fully supply whatever you need, in accord 
with His glorious riches in Christ Jesus.” - PHILIPPIANS 4:19  
 

 “He gives power to the faint, abundant strength to the 
weak’.” - ISAIAH 40:29  
 

 “Cast all your worries upon him because he cares for you.” - 
PETER 5:7  
 

 “Come to me, all you who labor and are burdened, and I 
will give you rest.” - MATTHEW 11:28  
 

 “I command you: be strong and steadfast! Do not fear nor 
be dismayed, for the Lord, your God, is with you wherever you 
go.” - JOSHUA 1:9  
 

 “My deliverance and honor are with God, my strong rock; 
my refuge is with God.” - PSALMS 62:8  
 

 “Can a mother forget her infant, be without tenderness for 
the child of her womb? Even should she forget, I will never 
forget you.” - ISAIAH 49:15  
 

 “They that hope in the Lord will renew their strength, they 
will soar on eagles’ wings; they will run and not grow weary, 
walk and not grow faint.” - ISAIAH 40:31  
 

 “In peace I will lie down and fall asleep, for you alone, Lord, 
make me secure.” - PSALMS 4:9  
 

 “I urge you therefore, brothers, by the mercies of God, to 
offer your bodies as a living sacrifice, holy and pleasing to God, 
your spiritual worship.” - ROMANS 12:1  
 

Keep these in your home for daily encouragement in the 
year ahead! 

 
 

WITH ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA  
Can’t make it to Washington DC for 

the MARCH FOR LIFE on  
JAN 21 in Washington, DC?  

Please join us for a  
 

HOLY HOUR FOR LIFE  

 

at St. Catherine of Siena, Trumbull  
Friday, January 21, 7-8pm (in person or by Livestream) 

 

A time of Eucharistic Adoration during which a Pro-Life 
Scriptural Rosary will be prayed. Concludes with  

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. Everyone is welcome.  
Especially for those who cannot travel to Washington, DC  

for the March for Life, but would like to join in the  
prayers for and witness to the sanctity of life.  

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day  
 

The Parish Office will be CLOSED on 
Mon, Jan 17, 2022 for Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Day. It will reopen on Tue, 
Jan 18, at 9am. Daily Mass on Mon, Jan 
17, will be at 9:00am. 



LEAVE A LEGACY!   
Remember St. Catherine  
of Siena Parish in your will! 
Doing so is a meaningful 
and tangible way of  
leaving a legacy that will 
benefit future generations 
of Catholics in our  
community. JAMES J. PANULLO, Director of Parish Operations   
(203) 377-3133 or JamesPanullo@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

PRAY FOR THE UNBORN: Lord, 
Creator of Life, you have blessed us 
with the privilege of bringing new 
life into the world. May your Holy 
Spirit open our hearts and minds to 
recognize Your special gift of chil-
dren, and Your great love for each 
of us created in Your image and likeness. You sent Your son 
Jesus to redeem us and through love He entered our world. 
We now turn to Mary, our Mother, for her intercession as 
we struggle to protect innocent unborn children. Following 
Mary's example may we proclaim the truth of our faith, as-
sist those in crisis and protect those most vulnerable. We ask 
this through Christ, Our Lord. Amen. 

Join us for the 9am 
FAMILY MASS 

 

Children’s  
Liturgy of  
the Word  

 
 

Each Sunday, our 9:00am 
Mass is focused on help-

ing our youngest parishioners to develop a love for and 
understanding of Christ, His Word, and the Mass itself.  
Children ages 5-10 are invited to join friends in the 
Church Hall following the opening prayers.  They work 
with a catechist to understand the readings at an age-
appropriate level.  Children return to Mass for the Eucharistic 
Prayer. Then… Come play with friends on the school’s 
playground after Mass! Contact PEGGY LYNCH at 203-374-
0802 with any questions or to volunteer. 

Open House: SCSS invites all inter-
ested families to attend our Open House 
on Wed, Feb 2, at 8:30am. Meet teachers, 
administrators, and students. Tour our 
beautiful campus. Come to see for  
yourself what makes SCSS such a  
special place for your child. Register  
at stcatherinesienatrumbull.org 

St. Catherine of Siena School 

(203) 375-1947 
www.stcatherinesienatrumbull.org 

2021 ANNUAL PARISH APPEAL 
 

We’re getting very close to 
reaching our goal!!   

 

As of Thu, Dec 30: We have received 
pledges from 325 Families, which 
brings us to 91% of our goal. Thank you!  Scan this 
QR Code to DONATE NOW: 

 

Our goal for the 2021 ANNUAL PARISH APPEAL 
remains at $150,000, which helps us meet the 
ongoing, fixed costs of maintaining our beau-
tiful parish campus and facilities, and contin-
ue to carry forward our already robust mission 
of evangelization, outreach and formation.   

 

Remember: all gifts are tax deductible! 
 

Our mission of faith, worship, & service here at St. Catherine’s 
is a rock of stability for community during these uncommonly 
difficult times. Together with our Parish Finance Council and 
Trustees, we are reaching out to all the families in our Parish, 
asking everyone’s active participation in this year’s Appeal.  

We are very grateful to everyone who 
is using our Online Giving platform. Your  
generous and steadfast support keeps our  
parish running through these challenging 
times.  Please use this QR code to make your 
weekly offertory gift to the parish.  Or use our convenient 
Text to Give option to give. Text your amount and 
“Offertory” to 860-606-3859. After a short one time setup,  
Text to Give is a quick and easy way to make future donations 
directly through text messages. Thank you! 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS will be mailed to all  
parishioners who have contributed $250 or more to the  
parish in 2021. Statements will be mailed by Jan 31, 2022.  
If you do not receive a statement, contact the parish office  
at (203) 377-3133 and a copy will be provided for you.  

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DONATION ENVELOPES: With the increase use of online 
giving, we are now offering you three different options to 
receive church envelopes: (1) Receive all envelopes bimonth-
ly (2) Receive only special envelopes quarterly; (3) Receive 
no envelopes. Indicate your preference by emailing your 
name, mailing address, and preference to marydineen@ 
stcatherinetrumbull.com by Feb 14.   Parishioners can also 
opt to receive monthly emails with details about the special 
collections including links to donate. We will discontinue 
sending envelopes to anyone who has not made a donation to St. 
Catherine’s since 2019 unless they email their preference.   

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU For Your Offertory 
 

WE WILL PUBLISH OFFERTORY FOR THE WEEKENDS  
OF DEC 25-26, CHRISTMAS, THE SOLEMNITY OF MARY,  

JANUARY 1-2 AND 8-9 ON JAN 15/16. THANK YOU! 
 

Info: JAMES J. PANULLO, Director of Parish Operations   
(203) 377-3133 or JamesPanullo@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

PRECONSECRATED LIFE DISCERNMENT RETREATS:  Are you 
seeking to discover God’s will for your life? The Daugh-
ters of Holy Mary of the Heart of Jesus offer discernment 
retreats for young women. They are an opportunity to be 
with the Lord in the Eucharist and discover the beauty of 
a total consecration to God through talks, prayer, testimo-
nies, Holy Mass, silence. You have nothing to lose and the 
greatest LOVE to encounter. Jan 28-30, Mar 25-27, Oct 14-
16. Info or to register, call 740-346-2625. May Our Lady of 
the Sacred Heart show Herself your Mother and Guide to reach 
the fullness of life for which you were created! 
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The Catholic Cemeteries Association 
of the Archdiocese of Hartford, Inc.

Advanced Planning of your Cemetery needs is a 
loving gift that relieves your family of a difficult 
decision in the midst of their grief. Whether a 

Traditional Grave, Mausoleum, or Cremation, let 
our caring team of Family Service Advisors help 

you choose your cemetery needs.
Call our main number to find the cemetery nearest you

All Saints Cemetery
700 Middletown Avenue, North Haven, CT 06473

203-239-2557
Or visit our website at WWW.CCACEM.ORG

For your convenience we now sell Granite Flush Markers and Monuments at all our
locations!  Ask us about the Catholic Funeral Plan, a faith based approach to Funeral
Planning that ensures traditions of a Catholic Funeral are carried out to your wishes.



Daniel Angelone, Esq.
President

Angelone
Law Offices, LLC

O: 203.378.2979 • F: 203.375.5003
daniel@angelonelaw.com
799 Silver Lane, 3rd Floor

Trumbull, CT 06611

RICHARD A.
CERRATO

ATTORNEY AT LAW
Suite 2A

3180 Main St., Bridgeport, CT

Tel: (203) 374-4600
Fax: (203) 372-0824

FOR COMPLETE 

LANDSCAPE AND LAWN 

MAINTENANCE SERVICE

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Call Joe or Joanna
(203) 377-1596 • Trumbull

CUSTOM DESIGN AND 
INSTALLATION OF:

New Lawns, Seed or Sod
Shrubs • Trees • Plantings

Retaining Walls • Belgium Block
Railroad Ties Construction

Brick/Slate Walkways & Patios
Gravel Driveways 
Drainage Systems

Backhoe • Bulldozer Work
Spring & Fall Clean-ups

Weekly Lawn Maintenance
Fully Insured • Free Estimates

pepperslandscaping.com

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Church Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St. Catherine of Siena, Trumbull, CT	 03-1130

	 “NOBODY SELLS MORE REAL ESTATE THAN
Jeff Wright • 203-913-8836 • jeffwright@remax.net

Scott Wright • 203-913-7247 • scottwright@realtor.com

Michael Wright • 203-258-8363 • michaelwright@remax.net

	 RIGHT CHOICE
105 Technology Drive, Trumbull, CT

OFFICES IN TRUMBULL,  BRIDGEPORT, MILFORD, NEWTOWN, BETHEL

”

NATUROPATHIC 
Family Medicine 

& Nutrition Center, LLC
	 Dr. Natalie J. Colicci
	 ND, MS, CCN, CHT 

Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist 
	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner

				 203.371.1021
	2 Corporate Dr., Unit 112 | Trumbull, CT 06611
Parishioner 	 www.DrNatalieColicci.com

Residential & Commercial
Termite Control 

Specialists

1-203-944-9577

F M G Termite &
Pest Control

	 Serving our community since 1987
	 203-452-9616 office
	 203-257-8398 cell

Full line of home
improvement services

contactus@mytwinhomeservices.com
HIC #0619066

LET US PLACE YOUR AD HERE.

CYRIL F. MULLINS 
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

399 White Plains Road  
Trumbull, CT 06611   
(203) 372-6543

www.mullinsfh.com

Contact Robin Ungaro  
to place an ad today! 
rungaro@4LPi.com or  
(800) 477-4574 x6447


